
Mulberry Class  
 

 

 4th April 2019 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

The Easter break is fast approaching. We have had a busy term with 

school trips, sporting events and lots and lots of learning! 

 

The children had a fantastic time at Hampton Court last month, they 

made us so proud with impeccable behaviour. They learnt a lot about 

the Tudors and how they lived as well as Henry VIII and his many 

wives! 

Last week we had an exciting forest school session, the children 

built shelters using ropes and the natural environment. They were 

even tested to see if they were waterproof at the end!! 

 

In our English learning, our instruction writing has built up to today 

when the class have baked their very own Tudor inspired biscuits. 

The children have taken a basic biscuit recipe and made it their own 

so they will be bringing home some biscuits for you tomorrow! 

 

We are still looking at fractions and decimals in maths but have also 

thrown in some percentages too! We will continue to look at decimals 

after the break and then move on to some shape work. 

 

For P.E. this half term we are learning the skills involved in the game 

of football. The children are showing great skill and control when it 

comes to dribbling with the ball and passing it. Please make sure your 

child has a full PE kit in on a Wednesday and a Friday so that they 

can fully participate in their lessons. 

 

 



A new homework grid will be up on the website after the Easter 

break so look out for that! I will also be putting up the spellings grid 

so that if a child is absent on a Friday when spellings are given out 

they can still access them. We expect the children to be learning 

their spellings every week and to bring their spelling book into school 

every Thursday. This is so that we can see the learning that they 

have been doing over the week and set the next set of spellings. In 

addition to learning their spellings, we also expect the children to 

write down a sentence using each of the spellings. 

 

We wish you a happy Easter break and look forward to seeing the 

children back in school on Tuesday 23rd April. 

 

 

Kind Regards  

 

Mrs Winter and Miss Durkin 

 

 


